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Newsletter 4 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 

Fundraising 
Thank you for supporting the Book Fair at the start of this half term. We raised 
over £300 which we are using to buy new reading books. 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported Comic Relief In total we raised over £200 
 
 
 
 
 
Illness 
Hopefully, the worst of the winter illnesses are behind us. However, in order to try and prevent the 
spread of sickness bugs, we would ask that children do not return to school for at least 48 hours 
from the last bout of vomiting or upset tummy. Also, if parents could continue to teach their children 
to wash their hands with soap after every trip to the toilet and before meals, this helps significantly. 
Thank you. 
 
Sports Day 
I am currently liaising with the Weald for a date when they are able to offer us their Play Leaders to 
help run the events. Currently we are looking at a date within the week commencing either19th or 
26thJune. We will send out the final date as soon as we know. 
 

 
 
I would like to wish you all a restful Easter break and look forward to seeing you at 
the school gate on Monday 24th April. 
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Diary Dates 
 

Summer 2017 
 

Please note that I am currently working with the Weald to finalise Sports Day.  
 
 
 
Monday 24th April – School re-opens 
 
Monday May 1st – Bank Holiday – school closed 
 
W/c Monday 8th May – Key Stage 2 SATs 
 
Throughout May, Year 2 children will be sitting the Key Stage 1 SATs 
 
Friday 26th May – Last Day of half-term 
 
Monday 5th June – Children back in school 
 
W/c 5th June – Annual Parent & Pupil Surveys sent out 
 
9th – 12th June inclusive -   PGL Trip for years 5 and 6 
 
Wednesday 12th July – End of Year Performance 
 
Saturday 15th July – 10-2.00pm Summer Fair 
 
Tuesday 25th July – Last day of term – school closes at 1:30pm  
 
 
 
                                                                    

 


